From: Raina Sumpter

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: Pass HB2927
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:07 AM

Rules Committee,

As an Oregon voter, | urge you to pass HB2927 without amendment. It is imperative to the
future of our nation that we have fair elections & that the government works for the people &
this is a step in that direction. Thank you.

Raina Sumpter
rvissman@yahoo.com

409 High St

Oregon City, Oregon 97045
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